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June 4, 2021 
 

Sent via email only: 
 

Brett Hulett 
 

Re: May 28, 2021 Right to Know re Windham Audit livestream 
recording/access  (2021149403) 

 
Dear Mr. Hulett 
 
 We are in receipt of your request, received on May 28, 2021, for documents under 
New Hampshire RSA 91-A, specifically: 
 

Provide a publicly available link to the recordings of the Windham Audit 
livestream that are required by SB43 section 2.3.III. that states, "The audit shall 
be livestreamed and recorded."  If any portion of the audit was not captured by the 
livestream AND recorded, the audit did not satisfy the letter nor the intent of SB 
43, nor of the people, for a transparent and thorough audit to explain positively 
the voting discrepancies observed were not due to maleficence.  

The Department of Information Technology (DoIT) has been, and continues to, 
work on the process of migrating the large quantity of data to the state’s system and the 
state website for public release.  DoIT confirmed that the links for the Audit recordings 
should be available to the public on June 11, 2021.  The links will be located on the 
Department of Justice’s website, under the Windham Audit page. 

 
Additionally, be advised that we do not agree with your statement regarding 

whether SB 43 was not complied with if any portion of the Audit was not livestreamed 
and recorded. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Anne Edwards   
Anne M. Edwards 
Associate Attorney General 




